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PUBLIC SCHOOL WORKS DUE TODAY
Public School Works is due today.  If you need help
accessing your Public School Works account, please
contact Danielle Rubio at 696-8822.  Thank you for
completing this mandatory training!

FWEF MINI GRANTS
Applications for the FWEF mini grants are due at 8am on
Friday, October 13th.  Writing a mini-grant is a great way
to potentially fund a special project, buy equipment and
supplies, pay for classroom incentives or sponsor a
special field trip.  Teachers and staff, you are encouraged
to apply by writing the application, getting approval from
your principal, and sending completed applications to
Danielle Rubio in the Human Resources office.  The
FWEF will decide on grant recipients at the beginning of
November and will fund the grants in mid-November. 

The automotive technology education program at
Flowing Wells High School has earned Automotive
Service Excellence program re-accreditation by the
ASE Education Foundation in maintenance and light
repair. The ASE Education Foundation is a nonprofit,
independent organization that evaluates and accredits
entry-level technician training programs against
standards developed by the automotive industry. All
accredited programs throughout the country undergo
this examination every five years to maintain their
accreditation. Flowing Wells has successfully met these
standards every five years since 2002 and is the only
comprehensive high school in Southern Arizona that
continues to earn this distinction.  Way to go Mr.
Brenton and Auto students!

FWHS AUTO EARNS  ACCREDITATION

There is an annual report now available in Employee Self
Service (ESS) entitled Total Compensation. This report
can be found under Pay/Tax Information. It is a high-level
summary of compensation and benefits paid on your
behalf in fiscal year 2022-2023. Please note that paid
vacation, sick and personal hours are included in the
Base Pay amount. 

TOTAL COMPENSATION IN ESS
Congratulations to our six finalists for the Raytheon
Leaders in Education Award! We are incredibly proud
to have six outstanding Flowing Wells representatives
in the running for this prestigious honor. 

SIX FW AWARD FINALISTS

FLU SHOT CLINIC COMING SOON!
Please see below for information regarding our upcoming
flu and Covid-19 shot clinic in the Governing Board room.
Please contact Stacie Stuart if you have questions.  Click
this link to register: http://sh.fwsupport.org/LKfD3

http://sh.fwsupport.org/LKfD3



